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Shipton-Under-Wychwood Cricket Club 
Player Profile: Simon Hole 

Simon returned to the club 

in 2010 as 1
st
 XI and Club 

Captain. Since his return, 

we have revisited Lords in 

the National Village Cup 

Final in 2010 and won 

promotion from the 

Cherwell League to the 

Home Counties Premier 

League for the first time in 

the club’s history this year. An aggressive 

number three batsman, Simon has scored 

a number of centuries since 

his return, the most notable 

probably being his score of 

exactly 100 against 

Horspath last season in the 

National Village Cup. 

Horspath won promotion 

from our league in 2010 

and were relegated the 

following season - Simon’s 

biggest challenge in 2012 is steering the 

1
st
 away from the same fate! 

 

Opportunities to Join an Ace Team
We are looking for new volunteers as we 

are losing two key members of our non-

playing staff, our first XI Scorer and our 

Treasurer. We can provide information on 

scorers’ courses if you have an interest in 

scoring but would like to refresh your 

knowledge. Anyone with a basic 

understanding of book-keeping would be 

suitable for the Treasurer’s role. 

If you would like more information on 

either of these opportunities please 

contact our Chairman Stephen Brain on: 

07771802148 or me by email 

(info@shiptoncc.co.uk). 

Thanks to Barry Mainstone, who as 

Scorer has been a real asset over the past 

few seasons. He was our scorer at Lords 

in 2010, and will be sorely missed. 

Thanks also to Treasurer Paul Jennings 

who is resigning his post after several 

years of probably one of the most difficult 

jobs at the club.  

Pre-season Nets 
Pre-season nets will be held at Wood 

Green School as last season, please keep 

an eye on the website 

www.shiptoncc.co.uk for the latest on 

these and all other goings-on at the club. 

New players more than welcome! 

 

Happy New Year! 

Justin Hemming, Hon. Secretary 

 

Fireworks Night at the Cricket Club 
Thank you to all who supported us this year at 

Wychwood Fireworks at the Cricket Club. We 

made a total of over £4,500 which will benefit 

the children of our village through Wychwood 

Primary School and Shipton Cricket Club. We were 

overwhelmed by the attendance and will do our very best next year to reduce 

the queues. Thank you again to all who supported us and this year’s date is  

Saturday 3rd November 2012. 

Paul Finch 


